
From: Michelle Bogardus
To: Britta Muiznieks; Thayer Broili
Subject: Correction to Michelle's comments
Date: 06/14/2010 02:03 PM
Attachments: Turtle Issue Comments Relocation.docx

Hey, 

As Mike indicated this morning, there was a mistake in the turtle relocation
protocols.....something I mis-typed (we relocate anything at or below the high tide
line - not the low tide line). I have corrected the typo and am resending the
document. 

Michelle
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